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Communication from the Resident 
Representative of Japan regarding the "Forum 
for Nuclear Cooperation in Asia (FNCA) Joint 
Communiqué on the Peaceful Use of Nuclear 

Energy for Sustainable Development" 
 

 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a letter dated 7 April 2008 from the Resident Representative of 
Japan to the IAEA attaching a letter from the Chairman of the Atomic Energy Commission of Japan 
regarding the “Forum for Nuclear Cooperation in Asia (FNCA) Joint Communiqué on the Peaceful 
Use of Nuclear Energy for Sustainable Development”, signed on 18 December 2007. 

The Resident Representative’s letter and, as requested therein, the attachments thereto are circulated 
for the information of Member States.  
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